
A recent report by the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate 
Change (IPCC) paints a dire picture about the state of our planet’s 
ecological health, and calls for “timely, ambitious and coordinated 
action to address unprecedented and enduring changes in the 
ocean and cryosphere.” Please join us on Monday, November 18 
for a discussion about the IPCC report, featuring four scholars:

•	 Daniel M. Kammen, Professor of Energy and Director of the 
Center for Environmental Policy

•	 James Bishop, Professor of Earth and Planetary Science
•	 Kathryn De Master, Assistant Professor, Department of Envi-

ronmental Science, Policy, and Management
•	 Alexander Arroyo, PhD student in Geography

November 18, 2019, 12:30pm-12pm

Social Science Matrix | 820 Barrows Hall
RSVP: https://matrix.berkeley.edu/events
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